COURTESY TRANSLATION

Québec City, June 17, 2017

Mr. Luc Blanchette

Minister of Forests, Wildlife and Parks
5700, 4¢ Avenue Ouest

Bureau A-301

Québec, QC G1H 6R1

Subject: Request for comments on the draft Consultation Policy for Sustainable Forest
Development and Forest Management Orientations
Dear Minister:
On March 29, 2017, you invited the Cree-Québec Forestry Board to submit its comments on the project
cited above. The matter was brought to the attention of the members for discussion at the June 8 Board

meeting.

The purpose of this letter is to inform you that Board members have not been able to develop a common
vision for the analysis of the draft policy, and that the Board will not comment on it.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you the extension granted for submitting our comments.
It gave the opportunity to members to discuss the matter face-to-face.

Yours truly,

The Chairman of the Board,

[original signed]

Hervé Deschénes
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